
Please join us for the University of Nebraska
Medical Center's Great Plains Primary Care
Practice-Based Research Network (PBRN)
Member's Meeting.

When: May 22nd, 2023 at 12 PM CST
Where: Zoom

Questions? Contact Emily Frankel at
emily.frankel@unmc.edu or call 402-836-9283.

GREAT PLAINS PRIMARY
CARE PRACTICE-BASED
RESEARCH NETWORK
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Upcoming! PBRN Members' Meeting

Scan the QR
code to join!



The Great Plains Primary Care PBRN provides links to professional development opportunities, in the
form of seminars and webinars, that enhance clinical expertise, reveal best care practices, promote

clinical research, and deliver cutting-edge research findings. Continuing education credits are
available for select in-person and distance participation. Additional professional development

opportunities can be found on the PBRN education webpage here.

Professional Development

2023 Nebraska Hospital Association and Nebraska Rural
Health Association Spring Forum and Rural Health Clinic
Conference
The Nebraska Hospital Association and the Nebraska Rural Health Association are co-hosting the 2023 Spring
Forum and Rural Health Clinic Conference on May 23-25 at the Younes Conference Center in Kearney, NE.
Speakers and presentations will address issues faced by rural hospitals and clinics in Nebraska. 

Scan the QR code to
register!

https://gpctr.unmc.edu/ctr-resources/pbrn/education/


Community-Engaged Research
Interest Group Seeks Members

The Community-Engaged Research Interest Group
(CEnRIG) is beginning its third year and is looking to
welcome new members who are interested in working
with communities and clinical partners in research. The
CEnRIG brings researchers, clinicians, community
partners and network members together to enhance the
quality of community-engaged research, generate new
ideas, increase funding opportunities, improve the
potential community impact and move community-
engaged science forward. Email
emily.frankel@unmc.edu to join!

Research
Learn about upcoming, ongoing, and completed research impacting the region. Please share these

opportunities and findings with your patients and healthcare community. A complete list of ongoing
research can be found on the PBRN Research webpage here. 

PBRN Sponsors Two UNMC Medical Students for Summer Research
Sophia Jensen and Kiersten Preuss were selected to conduct research under mentorship of the PBRN as part
of the Great Plains IDeA-CTR Primary Care PBRN Medical Student Summer Research Program (MSSRP).
Learn about Sophia and Kiersten below!

Name: Sophia Jensen

Year In Medical School: M1

Project Title: Promoting
Routine Pediatric Mental
Health Screening and
Treatment

Name: Kiersten Preuss

Year In Medical School:
Incoming M1

Project Title: Vitamin B12
Deficiency in Children and
Gestational Mothers: A
Community Focus 

mailto:emily.frankel@unmc.edu
https://gpctr.unmc.edu/ctr-resources/pbrn/research/


The Great Plains IDeA-CTR is a collaborative effort between nine
biomedical research institutes across the Great Plains. The
project described is supported by the National Institute of General
Medical Sciences, U54 GM115458, which funds the Great Plains
IDeA-CTR Network. The content is solely the responsibility of the
authors and does not necessarily represent the official views of
the NIH.

To learn more about the Great Plains Primary Care PBRN, visit: 

https://gpctr.unmc.edu/ctr-resources/pbrn/ 

The content of this newsletter is solely the responsibility of the
Great Plains IDeA-Clinical & Translational Research and does not
necessarily represent the official views of UNMC.

@GPIDeACTR


